
From: Barrie Thomas <verdunbt@gmail.com> 
Date: Thursday, 1 July 2021 at 11:52 
To: BEJSC <office@bejsc.co.uk> 
Subject: NEW SWIMMING POOL 

  

Dear Sir, I have tried to submit my comments via your website, but it insists that the already-
completed fields are required, so I do not understand what to do. 

Anyway, here are my comments - 

I thoroughly commend and support this project, and would like if possible, to become involved in 
some way. Although we are 'long-term' residents of Bourne end, having moved here in 1978, we 
have spent many years abroad, during which time I was able to swim regularly, even on an almost 
daily basis. Thus I appreciate the huge value and benefits of this exercise, which I now miss, and 
really look forward to having a local pool, within walking distance of the centre of Bourne End. What 
a huge asset this will be to the village! 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Best wishes, Barrie Thomas, 
Cortegar, 
Wharf Lane, 
Bourne End, 
Bucks. SL8 5RU. 
01628 532165, 07399 500652  
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